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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

8th March 2019



Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who have eaten a healthy balanced diet’.

	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	REC
	Harley J.
Isla Y.
	Daniel C.
Isla S.
	Marlie C.
Oscar S.
	Emilie R.
Olivia P.
	Colin McC.
Jacob R.
	Starlett F-R.
Harry P.

	Year 1
	Layla L.
Caitlyn S.
	Maddie S.
Phoebe S.
	Connor N.
Heidi H.
	Stella G.
Buddy B.
	Miley N.
Bailey H.
	Elliot K.
Louie F.

	Year 2
	Kay F.
Emily G.
	Andres B.
Joshua W.
	Charlie M.
Jessica D.
	Myles H.
Jake B.
	Elliot L.
Imogen A.
	Mason W.
Freja H.

	Year 3
	Amelia L.
Joshua W.
	Layla W.
Taine M.
	Grace G.
Amelia W-W.
	Elena McG.
Lily C.
	Maisie T.
Ella P.
	Maisie S.
Rosie D.

	Year 4
	Lilly S.
Thomas M.
	Max E.
Tarl H.
	Layla H.
Harriet G.
	Keira P.
Macy W.
	Lola G-J.
Ruby D.
	Connor W.
Owen G.

	Year 5
	Lily E.
Freya H.
	Amelia M.
Leila S.
	Louis C.
Daniel T.
	Harrison B.
Devyn S.
	Taylor J.
Lennon A.
	Cameron R.
Ben E.

	Year 6
	Morgan H.
Callum H.
	Rye H.
Cai W.
	Emily S.
Matthew G.
	Leo C.
Lucy O’B.
	Charlie A.
Billy P.
	Hayden S.
Nathan McC.


	Ladybirds
	349
	Dragonflies
	378

	Bees
	351
	Grasshoppers
	366


Overall winners are Bees with 797 points.
Reading Workshop for parents
Thank you to all the parents who attended the ‘Reading Workshop’. Information has been sent home this week. Thank you to Mr Rigby and Mrs Brooks for leading the workshops.
Halle

The Year 6 pupils enjoyed a fantastic morning at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle orchestra. The orchestra played pieces by Elgar, Holst and John Williamson on a theme of conflict and resolution.  The children enjoyed singing and learning more about the orchestra. Thank you to the Year 6 staff for taking the children to this event and thanks to Mrs Cooke for organising it.
Collection at the end of the day

Please remember to inform school if somebody else (who is not on the collection 
list) is picking up your child at the end of the day.

World Book Day

The children and staff all looked absolutely fantastic yesterday for ‘World Book Day’! This year the teachers all planned exciting and interesting geography/literacy activities based on different countries from around the world.
As always, each child was given a £1.00 book token (which is valid until 25th March) and which can be exchanged for a £1.00 book or used to get money off any book or audio book worth £2.99 or more (at participating bookstores). Thank you to Mr Rigby & Mrs Brooks for organising World Book Day. Many thanks to all parents for your support with the costumes.  
Congratulations to our ‘World Book Day’ competition winners:
Class 1 – Eliza M. & Heath C.

Class 2 – Olivia P. & Dominic S.

Class 3 – Oliver K. & Sienna J.
Class 4 – Brodie G & Megan R.

Class 5 – Aisla Mae P. & Myles H.

Class 6 – Luke I & Freya H.

Class 7 – Archie N. & Freya W.

Class 8 – Lucas S & Lily C.

Class 9 – Shaun S. & Katerina P.
Class 10 – Billy P. & Imogen K.

Class 11 – Daisy S., Molly B. & Kian H.

Class 12 – Nate D. Molly H.

Class 13 – Dylan W. & Mia N.

Class 14 – Lydia W. & Peter W.
Class Photographs
Today children have been sent home with their class photographs. Please return to school by Monday 18th March.

Stranger Danger

The ‘Stranger Danger’ message has recently been reinforced in school and we would advise that parents also reinforce this message at home. Thank you.

Dogs

Please be reminded that dogs are not allowed on the school premises, including the area at the bottom of the school path. Please do not leave your dog tied up in this area. Thank you.
Spring Term Dinner Menus

Please be reminded that it is Week 1 on the dinner menu.

Reminder

Year 4 Trip - Monday 11th March.
Year 5/6 Movie Night – Monday 11th March (3.15pm – 5.15pm).

Year 3 Assembly – Thursday 14th March (2.15pm).

Infant Coffee Morning – Friday 15th March.

Year 5 LOGOS Lets Sing – Monday 18th March.

Junior Coffee Morning – Friday 22nd March.

Year 4 Assembly – Thursday 4th April (2.15pm).
School Closes – Tuesday 5th April.

Coming Soon - Mother’s Day Market
On Tuesday 26th March, the Friends of Lowton West Association will be holding a Mother’s Day stall in school, where your child can purchase a small gift for the special lady in their life as a Mother’s Day Treat.  The gift will be £3.50 and the child can take it home with them ready for Mothering Sunday.
Letter and order form will be sent out soon.

After School Clubs
Monday 11th March – Year 4 Homework Club (3.15pm - 4.30pm).

Tuesday 12th March – Year 2 Gemstone Cheer & Dance (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Friday 1st March – Year 5/6 Girls’ Football (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Evie E. (C10) who passed her Stage 6 swimming.
Well done to Darcey B. (C5) who achieved her yellow and green freestyle proficiency award for dance.

Well done to Oliver C-F. (C9) who passed his Rookie Lifeguard Bronze Stage 1, 2 & 3 in swimming.
Best wishes,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher                         
